
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd September 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Please see below for updated information from the Government regarding the NHS immunisations programme in 

schools. 

"Guidance for parents and carers on the vaccination programme for young people aged 12 to 15 

This autumn, all young people aged 12 to 15 are being offered a first dose of the COVID-19 vaccine. Public Health 

England has updated its page of resources for young people and their families with answers to some frequently asked 

questions. 

Guidance and resources for schools are also available". 

To access the information, please just follow the links. 

Regards 

Mr D. Airey 

 

Headteacher 

 

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy 

Dayspring Trust 

 Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 0SX 

Telephone: 0191 523 9745     Fax: 0191 523 9775 

Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk     Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk 

 Headteacher: Mr D Airey (BSc Hons) 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs G A Booth (BA Hons/M.Ed.) 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-vaccination-resources-for-children-and-young-people
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-vaccination-resources-for-children-and-young-people/covid-19-vaccination-a-guide-for-eligible-children-and-young-people-aged-12-to-17
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-vaccination-resources-for-children-and-young-people/covid-19-vaccination-a-guide-for-eligible-children-and-young-people-aged-12-to-17
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-vaccination-resources-for-schools

